

Miss Leonor Delgado Vidal
M missleonordelgado@gmail.com
\$\begin{align*} \begin{align*} \b
Students attention on Wednesdays from 10 am to 13 pm

Worksheet N°1:

OA8-9: Demostrar conocimiento y uso del lenguaje en conversaciones, discusiones y exposiciones por medio de las siguientes funciones: -Expresar cantidades, contar y enumerar..., Demostrar comprensión de ideas generales e información explícita...

Grade: 2	Obtained Score:	/31
Student's name:	Date:	

A. Read the following text, then answer the questions:

BART SIMPSON

Hi kids! My name is Bart Simpson and I'm ten years old. I live in a beautiful city called Springfield, in USA. My mother's name is Marge and she is a housewife. My father's name is Homer and he works in a nuclear power plant. Also, I have got two sisters, Lisa and little Maggie.

Everyday I get up early in the morning. I get dressed and have delicious breakfast. Then I take the bus to school. Classes start and eight o'clock and finish at half past three so I have lunch at the school canteen. My favourite school subject is Physical Education. We do some exercise and play sports. I hate Maths because I find it really boring.



When I arrive home, I have a quick nap. Then I do homework and watch the cartoon show "Itchy and Scratchy". Later, I have supper and walk the dog. Its name is Santa. After that, I meet friends. Milhouse is my best friend. He has got glasses and heavy eyebrows. We have fun together. We like playing videogames, riding our bikes, surfing on the internet, reading comics and collecting strange bugs. I generally have dinner at half past nine. Then I brush my teeth and I go to bed at ten o'clock because I am really sleepy at that time.

B. Answer the following questions: (10 points)

1.	How many sisters has Bart got?	
2.	2. Where does Bart live?	
		<u></u>

3.	Does he get up late in the morning?
4.	What does his mother do?
5.	How does he go to school?
6.	Where does he have lunch?
7.	Why does he hate maths?
8.	Who is milhouse?
9.	What does he do after having dinner?
10.	Why does he go to sleep at ten o'clock?
•	Demonstrate and a second and in English.

C. Remember the numbers in English:

0: zero	11: eleven *	40: for ty
1: one	12: twelve *	50: fif <i>ty</i>
2: two	13: thir teen	60: six ty
3: three	14: four teen	70: seven <i>ty</i>

4: four	15: fif teen	80: eigh <i>ty</i>
5: five	16: six teen	90: nine <i>ty</i>
6: six	17: seven teen	100: one hundred
7: seven	18: eigh teen	1.000: one thousand
8: eight	19: nine teen	10.000: ten thousand
9: nine	20: twen ty	1.000.000: one MILLION
10: ten	30:thir <i>ty</i>	100.000.000: one hundred MILLION.

D. Write the following numbers in English: (6 points)

1.	65:
2.	87.543:
3.	3.982:
4.	43.459.567:
5.	3.876.543:
6.	 153.789.965:
Ε.	Discover the hidden number: (10 points)
1.	Three hundred ninety-eight:
	Four thousand five hundred twenty two:
3.	Seven million two hundred sixty one thousand and forty:
4.	Eighy-two:
5.	Two hundred and nine:

F.	Spell the following telephone numbers in English: (5 points)
1.	957155576:
2.	877070720:
3.	980922314:
4.	888775321:
5.	564378290: